

## Year 6 Camp 2021

## Dear parent

Thank you for your understanding and patience in waiting for further information regarding our 2021 Year 6 camp experience.

Unfortunately, due to the ongoing uncertainty around state borders, we are unable to gain the appropriate approval from the Department of Education to host an interstate camp.

As part of our contingency planning, we are currently finalising arrangements with a local camp provider. Once we have our preferred dates confirmed, we will provide families with the full itinerary and costings. Once this is done, any credits in your child's camp account will be reimbursed to you.

Yours sincerely

G Watson

Graeme Watson Principal

12 March 2021